ATG 457 – Spring 2001 – Chapter 4 – SEC’s View of Materiality


Auditors must continually learn about new auditing and accounting standards. If you were auditing a public company, you would need to be aware of changes to the SEC’s requirements as well as changes specified by GAAS.

The SEC recently issued a Staff Accounting Bulletin (SAB no. 99) that discusses “materiality”.

Get the SAB from the SEC’s web site.


www.sec.gov


Select Current SEC Rule Making




Select Staff Accounting Bulletins





Scroll down to Staff Accounting Bulletin No. 99

Read the SAB.

Be prepared to discuss and answer questions about how the SAB’s description of materiality is similar to / different from the text’s discussion of materiality.

Daytime class will cover this on Thursday, February 8.

Evening class will cover this on Tuesday, February 13.

